
19th February 2024
Dear Parent/Carer,

TIMES TABLE ROCK STARS DAY!!

As you are aware, children in Year 4 will be participating in the multiplication tables check (MTC) in June.
They are working incredibly hard at school to prepare for this, and we thank you for all your support in
encouraging your child to learn their tables at home - it really helps.

To ensure the children remain focussed and excited about learning their times tables, we are planning a

TTRS Rock Stars Day in Year 4, on Friday 15th March.

On this day the children may come to school wearing their own choice of ‘rock star’ clothing - inflatable
guitars optional! We are sure much fun will be had throughout the day as children hone their skills in those
last few tricky tables.

Your child will also be bringing home a ‘TTRS Heat Mat’ which shows how quickly they can currently answer
each multiplication question. Its intention is to help you when supporting your child at home. I urge you not to
worry but instead maintain the ‘little and often’ approach to times tables, as we continue to do at school.

Thank you for your ongoing support and please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions or
concerns regarding TTRS Day or MTC.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Watts, Miss Longley & the Year 4 Team


